Dear Parent/Caregiver



SMS COMMUNICATION

Boyanup Primary School has a system in place that enables them to use mobile phone Short Message Service (SMS) to send text messages to parents/caregivers.

The school may use this service to communicate to parents/caregivers important School Community messages such as an unexpected school closure, information about school community activities or assembly award winners.

Please complete the information below and return to Mrs Loretta Roberts with your enrolment forms.

Parent/Guardian 1 Details
Name:
Mobile Number:
Parent/Guardian 2 Details
Name:
Mobile Number:
In all instances, unless otherwise advised by the parent/guardian, SMS messages will be sent to Parent Guardian 1 in the student database which is usually the student's mother. If this is not the case for your family, please nominate the person and their mobile phone number in the space below who you want to receive the SMS message. This should be the person who is most likely to be in a position to respond to the message.
Person who will receive SMS communication from the school
Name:
Mobile Number:
If you do not have a mobile phone to receive notification please contact Mrs Roberts to discuss the options available.

Justin Grasso Principal

Yours sincerely